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  1 6:30 p.m. Coed Adult Studies, Youth, and  
   Prayer Group 
 
  2 6:00 p.m. Food and Fellowship at La Fuente 
 
  4 8:00 a.m. Men’s Breakfast at Rosie’s 
   Women’s Group to Strawberry Festival 
 
  7 9:30 a.m. The Pines Services 
 6:00 p.m. Music Minister Search Committee 
   
  8 6:30 p.m. Coed Adult Studies and Prayer Group 
 7:30 p.m. Church Council 
 
  9 6:00 p.m. Food and Fellowship at La Fuente 
 
 12 6:00 p.m. Business Meeting 
 
13-17   Super Summer 
 
 14 9:30 a.m. The Pines Services 
 
 15 6:30 p.m. Coed Adult Studies and Prayer Group 
 
 16 6:00 p.m. Food and Fellowship at La Fuente 
 
 18 4:30 p.m. Men’s Fellowship at Thornhill  
   residence - 19637 State Hwy 11 
 
 19   Father’s Day 
 2:30 p.m. Manor Care Services 
  
 21 9:30 a.m. The Pines Services 
   *Newsletter Items Due* 
 
 22 6:30 p.m. Coed Adult Studies and Prayer Group 
 
 23 6:00 p.m. Food and Fellowship at La Fuente 
 
 25 11:00 a.m. Mobile Food Bank 
 
 28 9:30 a.m. The Pines Services 
 
 29 6:30 p.m. Coed Adult Studies, Youth, 
   and Prayer Group 
 
 30 6:00 p.m. Food and Fellowship at La Fuente 
 

Vital Statistics: 
 

Year to Date (4.30.22) 

Budgeted Offering: $106,469.88 

Received Offering: $  71,411.64 

Budget Expenses: $   63,815.94 

Average Attendance (05.2022) 

8:30 AM:  57 

Small Groups:   95 

11:00 AM:   69 

Online Views:   22 

 

HSBC Newsletter  
 

JUNE  2022  

SUNDAY SERVICE TIMES: 
8:30 AM: Traditional Service 

9:45 AM: Small Groups 
11:00 AM: Contemporary  

Service 
or Join us on Livestream 

@hamiltonstreet.org 
 

 

WEDNESDAY  N IGHT  ACTIVIT IES  

S t u d i e s  a n d  P r a y e r  G r o u p  
W e d n e s d a y s  a t  6 : 3 0  p m  
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Church Family, 

It’s summer!  Kids are out of school, the flowers are in bloom, camps are 
starting, vacations are beginning, and the weather will get hot!  It’s that 
time of year to sometimes try something new.  Maybe you’ll travel and 
see something you’ve never seen, or do something for the first time.   

It’s also a good time to get outdoors.  I know some people don’t like the 
outdoors as much, or maybe they can’t be outdoors for very long.  If you 
are able, I would encourage you to get some fresh air, take notice of 
God’s creation, and spend some time reflecting on the God of the uni-
verse.  If you’re not able to make it outside for long, find a window and 
look at nature through that window.   

Take some time to enjoy the pleasures of nature that God gives us each 
day as the sun rises.  His beauty is manifested in His creation all around 
us.  Praise the Lord He shares this with us and lives within us!  The Son 
is always ever present in our lives when we know Him because He knows 
us. Colossians 1:16: “For by him all things were created, in heaven and 
on earth, visible and invisible, whether thrones or dominions or rulers or 
authorities- all things were created through him and for him” (ESV).                    

 

A Note from our Associate Pastor 

Pastor Garrett 
logosana@hotmail.com 

(Is your birthday missing or incorrect? 
Please contact the office to update.) 

June Birthdays 

 

 

 

The Resound Network collaboration is moving forward!  We have already 

completed phase one of the six phase process which was to Explore the 

possibilities.  We are currently in the Discover phase which will include 

surveys of our attenders and people in the community.  To get the clear-

est picture of our church, all attenders need to complete the survey. 

Please plan to participate and share your views!  This will help us to dis-

cover why we are here, where we are now, and what we need to do to 

fulfill our purpose.  Additional components of the Discover phase include 

surveys of ministry leaders, and reviews of trends in finances, our consti-

tution, and our bylaws.  

The remaining phases will be:   

Present-share the information from the Discover phase;  

Recommend-the Resound Network develops recommendations;  

Affirm-recommendations shared with church;  

 Church Decision-discuss and determine whether the  

 recommended plan be adopted or not and;  

Implement-if the church commits to it, the plan is followed. 

The Resound Team includes Deacons, Personnel Committee, and Church 

Council.  You may contact anyone on the team if you have questions or 

input.  There are copies of the Resound Network Process in the foyer if 

you care to look it over. 

Resound Report 

1 - Rachel Bratcher 

4 - Chelsea Phan 

6 - Dan White 

7 - Tammy Bandy 

7 - Lily Martin 

7 - Zachary Xander 

8 - Phyllis Hamilton 

8 - Amanda Porter 

10 - Celesta Boltz 

12 - Malcolm Haynes 

12 - Silas Trunk 

13 - Dan Willis 

14 - Bo Mack 

15 - Steve Thornhill 

19- Irene Weber 

21 - Bill Harrison 

21 - Tyler Tatro 

22 - Andrew Keene 

25 - Erin Moots 

25 - Morgan Vincent 

28 - Shawna Barker 

28 - Julene Thornhill 

29 - Gauge Daniels 

30 - Jeannette King 

The Music Minister Search  

Committee continues to search.  They 

are trying to make more personal and 

local contacts.  If you know of someone 

who might be interested please  

encourage them to apply.  They can find 

information on the website 

(hamiltonstreet.org) under the  

Employment tab. 
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Recently there has been infor-

mation in the bulletin about the 

adult Small Groups. We wanted to 

be certain that people knew what 

their options were. But there are 

five energetic children’s classes, a 

middle school group, and a senior 

high group as well!  

As a parent, it’s an awesome re-

sponsibility to teach children 

about God. HSBC is happy to sup-

port you in that effort with age-

appropriate curriculum, colorful 

teaching materials, and gifted 

teachers. Feel free to sit in class to 

see what classes are like and help 

your child get settled. 

There are at least two adults in 

each classroom. All teachers and 

assistants have passed back-

ground checks. Our teacher-

student ratio exceeds all recom-

mended guidelines. 

If you have any questions about 

the children’s classes, please con-

tact me for information! 

Elsie Rudd 660-626-3982 

Mobile Food Pantry 

HSBC has been involved with the Mobile Food Pantry 

for at least ten years.  It takes a lot of workers for this 

ministry to be successful.  To the right is part of our 

outside crew who pass out numbers, direct traffic, 

push carts, and load food into vehicles.  Most of the 

crew above works inside at various stations to load 

food into carts and then push them outside to the 

waiting cars.  If you have never helped with this  

ministry you might want to give it a try. 

Farewell 

Dawn Stitzer and her family will be 

moving to New York to be closer to 

her mother in June.  The Stitzers 

have been members here at HSBC 

for about five years.  Dawn has 

served as our custodian this past 

year.  If you see Dawn around town 

wish her well and let her know how 

much we appreciated her service. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BSU Update ALL IN 
 
The year has been such a good, miraculous 
year as the community came out of a  
pandemic with only a handful of students and 

a leadership team that went from 8 to 1 person.  Now it has become a community full of 
life, serving and intentionally trying to create moments to share the message of Jesus.  
We now have over 30 involved weekly in dynamic ways.  It has been miraculous in 
seeing others connect to God, renewing or rediscovering their faith, and just seeing these 
“kids” serving so many!  We are so thankful for how God has blessed us with so many 
who support this community of missionaries at Truman!  Our students have sacrificed 
and given so much to serve and share when it was challenging to have the conversations 
and inconvenient to keep showing up to try and be a voice of hope!  We are so proud of 
them!  And so so grateful for what God is doing through so many loving us from all 
around the planet. 
 
Four of our students defined their faith as their own and were baptized here.  Our local 
churches are so intentional in helping us keep making disciples, helping students  
re-discover their faith, or consider a relationship with Jesus for the first time!  They are 
an active part of His mission, saving the world through Jesus.  They are “ALL IN”! 
 
We were invited to be a part of a large event to help bring healing and hope as they  
remembered two who had committed suicide.  The event tried to help others struggling 
with mental health.  The organizer shared later how our words of encouragement and 
hope moved her to tears.  She later left us a card sharing how grateful she was to be  
reminded of the Christian love that she has seen before.  We keep trying to be a voice of 
hope among a culture that has a lot of darkness. 
 
Because of so much support and sacrifice from others, we were able to host two days of 
free food for students during finals week.  We connected to so many we have not really 
connected with before.  Several shared they wish they knew about the BSU earlier.  I am 
so grateful that God is doing more than we could ever do ourselves and experiencing 
more than they expected.  God is so good!  …so that no one is left behind but can have a 
life-changing relationship with Jesus!   
 
Here is the link to a video of some of the students sharing about their love for Jesus!  
God is hearing your hearts!  Know how extremely grateful we are to you all for helping 
us keep reaching more for God!   
https://drive.google.com/ drive/folders/1XH4bsx-kqDs3- lnyxpz59AyoVdemogFf?usp= 
sharing 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1XH4bsx-kqDs3-lnyxpz59AyoVdemogFf?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1XH4bsx-kqDs3-lnyxpz59AyoVdemogFf?usp=sharing
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Garrett Trunk - Assoc. Pastor of Discipleship & Youth 

 

 

Adair County Mobile Food Distribution  June 25  11:00 am - ??? 

There are no income guidelines.  Recipients need to bring a photo ID, proof of Adair County residency,  

and containers to take home the food. 

Hamilton Street Baptist Church 

802 W. Hamilton Street, Kirksville, MO 

 

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE THE NEWSLETTER DIRECTLY IN YOUR EMAIL 

BY CONTACTING THE CHURCH OFFICE: 

660-665-4633 OR HSBC@SBCGLOBAL.NET 

Honor God ’s Truth 

Share the Gospel 

Build Believers  

Care for Others 


